
 

 

 
January 21, 2020 
 
To Humber Faculty, Support Staff and Administrators; 
 
The Mentoring Partnership is a Toronto Region Immigrant Employment Council (TRIEC) program that brings 
together skilled new immigrants and established professionals in occupation-specific mentoring relationships.  
 
Humber is a corporate and community partner of the Mentoring Partnership program and I currently sit on the 
Board of Directors. On behalf of the program, I invite you to consider volunteering your time to this important 
initiative. Humber staff can play an important role in mentoring internationally trained professionals by offering 
valuable advice and insight to help them understand Canada’s workplace cultures. 
 
As a mentor, you give 18 hours of your time over a three-month period to help a skilled newcomer navigate 
through the job search process. As a result, you will benefit in the following ways: 
 

 Enhanced leadership and coaching skills; 

 Improved cross-cultural communication skills;  

 Gain a better understanding of the skills and experiences that immigrants bring;  

 Become more aware of the job market and industry trends. 
 
During this time you will also have the opportunity to participate in a mentoring and coaching professional 
development program: 

 Including workshops, webinars, online modules and networking events  

 Earn PD Credits towards your HRPA or CPA accreditation 
 
Mentors are needed from many occupations, including IT / Business (Supply Chain/Project Management), 
Sales/Marketing, Finance and Accounting, Engineering/Architecture, Healthcare, Research and Development, 
Media/Communications/Public Relations, Human Resources, Social Services, Education, etc. - all the skills that 
we have at Humber. 
 
We invite you to attend an Information Session to learn more about how you can volunteer to be a mentor – and 
make a difference to an internationally-trained professional’s job search. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Please Register for the Information Session by clicking here 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Laurie Rancourt 
Senior Vice-President, Academic 

 
WHEN 
Date: February 20th, 2020 
Time: 1:00 pm to 3:00 pm  
 

 
WHERE 
LRC 6104 – President’s Boardroom 
North Campus  
 

https://www.eventbrite.ca/e/information-session-triec-mentoring-partnership-at-humber-college-tickets-90711551693

